
 

 

Colorado Family Church: Sunday's Service and our 2023 recap video 
 
Michael and Adonia Hentrich 
January 14, 2024 
 

     

 

Dear family,  

 

We hope everyone is staying warm. We can look forward to a warmer day 

tomorrow with a high of 15! Seriously though, we look forward to seeing 

you tomorrow. We will have the heat on full blast and Pastor Adonia will 

be sharing the message.  
 

 

Last week, Pastors Mike and Adonia give a joint message on what 

happened in 2023 and what our hopes our for our church in 2024. Also, if 

you missed our 2023 recap video, you can watch that below. If you wish 

to see our recordings as soon as they are posted online, please follow 

our YouTube channel or Facebook page. 

 

See you soon! 

 

Sincerely, 

Pastors Mike & Adonia  
 

 

Announcements  

 

 



 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Announcements  

 

  

 

Two weeks ago, a number of our youth attended the Camp True North 

winter workshop. They were able to participate in activities such as 

worship night, testimonies, and many bonding and faith deepening 

experiences. Also, Anisa and Yoshi went to help staff the camp. Here are a 

few photos from the camp.  
 



 

 

  

  

  



 

 

  

  

  

 



 

 

  

 

Last week, Christian and Israel Ngalame participated in the recent Peace 

Cup event hosted by Los Angeles Family Church and LA Galaxy. Many youth 

from the area and abroad participated in the event, which featured soccer, 

basketball, volleyball, and e-sports. This Peace Cup event follows in the 

footsteps of the Peace Cup that our True Parents initiated together with 

the famous soccer player Pele in 2003.  
 

  



 

 

  

 

  

 

Back by popular demand, the next Golden Age (60+) Luncheon will be on 

Sunday, February 11th. We hope you can make it!  
 



 

 

  

 

If you ordered a church calendar, we have printed them. The cost will be 

$15 per calendar. You can pick them up this Sunday or whenever you are 

next at the church. If you ordered one, we will reserve it for you.  
 

 



 

 

  

 

The next couples' date night will be on February 14th in celebration of 

Valentine's Day. As always, fun activities and dinner will be provided for 

the children. Tips are always welcome as a way of expressing gratitude for 

our teenagers that help out.  
 

Sign Up  
 

 



 

 

  

 

The signup for cooking our church lunches next year is open. A big thank 

you to everyone that has already signed up. We still have 7 slots open for 

2024, so please sign up asap. The church can reimburse up to $120 of the 

cost of the meal.   
 

 

  

 

Deepen your faith. Broaden your understanding. Build your confidence to 

talk to others. Find out how The Divine Principle and the Bible relate with 

each other.  

 

Join every Monday night on Zoom for DP Bible Study with Dr. Michael 

Hentrich, 7 to 8 pm MDT/6 to 7 pm PDT. Get more details on Facebook at 

"Zoom DP Bible Study" or join using the zoom link. 787199 is the passcode 

if needed.  
 

 



 

 

COMMUNITY CALENDAR   
 

 

 

Give back  

 

 

  

 

  

   

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

    

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 


